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News & Announcements: 
v New Certificate Proposal: CCC approved the following proposal on March 7th. Please contact your 

Curriculum Reps and/or the faculty author if you have questions or comments. 
 ◇ Certificate of Achievement in Non-Destructive Testing     D. Lennox 
 
v New Certificate Application: At the March 7th meeting, CCC approved an application for the following 

certificate, which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at an upcoming meeting. 
◇ Certificate of Achievement in Research, Design and Development for Global Good  K. Pereira 

 
v Degree Deactivation: On March 7th, CCC approved the deactivation of the Associate in Science in 

Business Administration for Transfer Degree (ADT), which will go into effect for the 2023-24 catalog. This 
ADT has been replaced by the new Business Administration 2.0 ADT. 

 
v Addition to Course Family: CCC approved the following addition to an existing course family in Fine Arts 

and Communication, effective 2023-24: 
 ◇ Acrylic Painting Family—ART 19G Outdoor Landscape Painting 
 
v Addition to Credit by Examination List: The Apprenticeship division has approved the following course 

as available for credit by examination (effective spring 2023 quarter): APPT 143A. 
 
v Guiding Principles for Equitable CORs: At the March 7th meeting, CCC held a first read of this 

document, which will serve as a resource for faculty when creating or updating CORs from an equity 
perspective. The document is the result of a year’s worth of discussion at CCC and will return for a second 
read and possible action at the March 21st meeting. In addition to the first read, the group discussed the 
need to come up with a process for adoption of the document across all academic divisions. If you have 
any suggestions or feedback about a potential process, please reach out to your CCC Reps. 

 
v CCC Co-Chair: Eric’s second term finishes up at the end of this academic year, so we are in search of a 

new faculty co-chair! As a reminder, the faculty co-chair also serves as one of the two Academic Senate 
VPs, and the co-chair must have served on CCC during the past three years. If you have any questions or 
are interested, please don’t hesitate to reach out to Eric for more information! 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Friday, April 21st: Deadline to submit curriculum (program) sheets for 2023-24 in CourseLeaf CAT 
(must be in "Curriculum Coordinator" status by this date) 

• Friday, June 23rd: Deadline to submit CORs for all new courses and course updates (including local 
GE applications) for 2024-25 in CourseLeaf CIM (must be in “Curriculum Coordinator Review1” status 
by this date) 


